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ARC - Executive Remuneration 

Question

Senator KIM CARR: Can you provide this committee with that information now?
Ms Harvey: With regard to the individual remuneration?
Senator KIM CARR: For the seven executives that are listed that you have already indicated 
to me, can you provide the details of their remuneration?
Ms Harvey: One of the challenges with being a small agency is with regard to making sure 
about the Privacy
Act. We would be happy to have a look at it. I am happy to tell you about the positions.
Senator KIM CARR: You used to provide it. There was no difficulty in providing it in 2014-15. 
What is the difficulty in providing it now?
Ms Harvey: Just the way that we are required to report that information, but I would be happy 
to take that on notice.
Senator KIM CARR: The only restriction is the finance department directive on this. I am 
asking whether there is any restriction on you providing that information, not the method of 
your reporting, to this committee as you have done in the past?
Ms Harvey: I will take that on notice. I now have the band from the Remuneration Tribunal's 
website. 

Answer

The Australian Research Council (ARC) has provided the following response.

Information on ARC executive remuneration is provided on page 145 of the ARC’s Annual 
Report 2015‒16. 


